Dear
My name is Becky O’Connell and I am working on a group project with 5 other students (Maryanne Hull, Chloe Abshire, Blair Connor, Paula Watson, and Christina Cox) for my Organizational Communications class with Dr. Naomi Johnson.  Our assignment is to plan an event to raise money for a non-profit organization, and we have an event plan budget of $0.  My team has selected the Big Brothers, Big Sisters program at Longwood to donate our proceeds to.  Currently, the program cannot accept applications for new big siblings because they cannot afford the preliminary background check which is required of all applicants.  

We have decided to host a Casino night on Monday, March 22 from 5 – 8:30 pm in the Nance Room of the dining hall.  We plan to have some typical Casino games such as Poker, Black Jack, Texas Hold ‘Em, and Roulette.  We would also like to have other games available such as Bingo, Spoons, Go Fish, and Hearts.  
We would like to invite you to be a part of our event by being a dealer or judge for one of our games.  If you are interested, please respond to this e-mail no later than next Friday, March 5 by noon.  We ask that you know the rules for Poker, Black Jack, Texas Hold ‘Em, Roulette, or Hearts if you would like to help with any of those games.  However, we can easily teach you the rules for the other three games.  Also, if you chose to participate, we ask that you arrive at the event by 4:45 pm.  
We are very excited about this event and helping to raise funds for Big Brothers, Big Sisters.  If you are unable to participate with the actual event, you may contribute by making a donation and/or encouraging students to attend.  I look forward to hearing from you soon!

Sincerely,

Becky O’Connell
